EASTHAM PUBLIC LIBRARY
TRUSTEE MEETING, APRIL 18,2013
12:15 P.M.

A brief gathering was held at the Nauset Baptist Church. Although
scheduled for 12:15 p.m. the participants were there around 11:45 a.m. after
the meeting with the architects at the Town Hall. Present were Dave Payor,
Norma Marcellino, Sharon Krause, Cheryl Bryan and Dan Pallotta. The
group had a tour of the facility with Pastor Steve Kitchen. Dan and Dave
measured the upstairs room-just under 1500 sq. ft. The lower area had three
rooms, a stairway and regular bathrooms. This was also about 1500 sq. ft.
Near the main entrance to the church were bathrooms suitable for the
disabled. No discussion or meeting was held. The group left the church at
about 12 noon.

Respectfully submitted,

Norma Marcellino




